## helen gregory

From:

Ann Barker [Ann.Barker@hca.gsx.gov.uk]

Sent:

04 January 2012 10:04

To:

ldf

Subject:

Selby District LDF - Proposed changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Attachments: Selby No comment response 4 Jan 2012.doc

Dear Helen

Thank you for asking the HCA to comment on the Selby District LDF – proposed changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy Consultation in our role as Planning Consultee. We have no additional comments to add at this time and I attach a formal letter in response.

Please continue to forward any public planning consultations for input from the HCA.

Regards Ann

Ann Barker

Senior Information Officer tel: 0113 394 9357 (DDI) fax: 0113 394 9380 Homes and Communities Agency (Leeds) Second Floor, Lateral, 8 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9AT www.homesandcommunities.co.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

HELP SAVE NATURAL RESOURCES. THINK BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL

Homes and Communities Agency; Central Business Exchange II, 404 - 412 Midsummer Boulevard, Central Milton Keynes, MK9 2EA (reg.address for legal documents) 0300 1234 500

mail@homesandcommunities.co.uk VAT no: 941 6200 50

This email is only for the addressee which may be privileged/confidential. Disclosure is strictly prohibited by law. If you have received this in error notify us immediately on 01908 53604 and delete the email. This email message has been scanned for viruses. Open any attachments at your own risk.

10



Helen Gregory, Policy Officer Policy Team Selby District Council Civic Centre Doncaster Road Selby, YO8 9FT

4 January 2012

Dear Helen

## Consultation – Proposed changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Thank you for requesting comments from the Homes and Communities Agency (HCA), the national housing and regeneration agency.

Our enabling role is to support our local authority partners in creating opportunity for people to live in high quality, sustainable places. We are a national agency working locally. We help provide funding to deliver affordable housing, bring land back into productive use and improve quality of life by raising standards for the physical and social environment.

The HCA support the proposals being put forward but have no specific comments to make at this stage of the consultation process.

Yours faithfully

David Curtis Director North East, Yorkshire and The Humber